
Sincerel 

Lew' tg-s Kinard, 

LEWIS E. KINARD, JR. 
P.O. BOX 1047 
VARNVILLE, SC 29944 
(803) 943-3419 Notary Public of South Carolina 

22 January 1992 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I recently became aware that you were among the research 
consultants listed for a video recording I am interested 
in obtaining entitled REASONABLE DOUBT. 

The listing I have obtained from the University of Wisconsin 
at Stevens Point reflects the video is one of study of the 
'magic: bullet. I am interested to know what kind of information 
was sought from you, whether that information was consistent 
with all of your published opinions or not. 

I can imagine what information you provided, based on the 
four books I have bought from you. I hold alot of the same 
opinions, considering the information I have been able to 
compile, only around 18,000 pages of documents. 

I would appreciate a bit of information regarding the above 
and I certainly hope your health has improved. I shall pray 
for you and your family. 


